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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of June 10, 2021 
 
 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: June 3, 2021 

From: Councillor Isitt, Mayor Helps, Councillor Loveday and Councillor Potts 

Subject: Trutch Street 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council: 
 

1. Direct staff to report back at the next triennial update on implications of changing the name 
of Trutch Street to Truth Street, including a municipal grant and/or other assistance to offset 
administrative costs incurred by the approximately 60 households that would be impacted 
by this address change. 
 

2. Invite comments from the City Family and the Songhees and Esquimalt Nations on this 
proposed change, to be considered at the next triennial update, and on any cultural or 
ceremonial work that would take place as part of the renaming process. 

 
3. Invite comments on this proposed change, to be considered at the next triennial update, 

from current residents of Trutch Street and the Fairfield Gonzales Community Association. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

                        
Councillor Isitt   Mayor Lisa Helps   Councillor Loveday     Councillor Sarah Potts 
 
 
 
 

Attachments: 
1. Letter from Dr. Reuben Rose-Redwood, April 2021 
2. Letter from Jade Baird, Sicily Fox, Rachel Dufort and Ashley Yaredic, April 2021 
3. Petition re: Trutch Street 
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